
We are grateful that during our High Holiday 
services this year, friends from other local faith 
communities contributed their time and energy to 
serve as babysitters and to assist with our Yom 
Kippur Food Drive.  We thank Community United 
Church of Christ, St.  Peter’s United Church of 
Christ, First Mennonite Church of Urbana, and the 
Baha’i Community of C-U for their assistance.  We 
will have the opportunity to reciprocate for these 
and other faith communities; please watch your 
weekly email blast for details  

Birthday & Anniversary Blessings 

If you celebrate a birthday or anniversary in  

November, please join us at our services on  

Friday, November 16th at 7:30 .  

Rabbi Alan will invite all those marking a  

milestone to join him on the bimah for a special 

blessing. After the service, we will enjoy treats at 

the Oneg in your honor! 

No RSVP is necessary to participate! 

Thank You, for your donation of 414 pounds of 

food to the Eastern Illinois Foodbank, which will 

provide 345 meals. 

 

Your donation was processed by our warehouse, 

sorted and made available to our network of food 

pantries, soup kitchens and shelters throughout 

our 18-county service area who help feed over 

120,000 individuals each year. Your donation will 

fill empty plates in eastern Illinois and help in the 

fight against hunger. 

 

And a Special Thanks to Eleanor Finkin for 

all her work in organizing this collection event at  

Sinai Temple. You are greatly appreciated. 

A Big Thank You to all the people who helped 

build and take down the sukkah. 

Gary Bernstein 
David Braun  
Ben Fox 
Howard Gerwin  
Ben Hankin 
Sanford Hess  
Dan Kopolow  
Scott Kozoll  
 
 

Ben LeRoy  
Rob Ore 
David Scherba 
Art Siegel  
Tony Soskin 
Jake, Malachi, and Zev                                                            
 Sosnoff  
Mick Woolf’s Hebrew 
 High Class 

The Interfaith Alliance of Champaign County is pleased 
to announce its third annual Interfaith Thanksgiving 
Program, "United in Our Diversity." This family-friendly 
program of music and reflection is open to the entire 
community. Participants are encouraged to bring non-
perishable food items to donate to the Eastern Illinois 
Food Bank. For more information, please visit the 
Interfaith Alliance webpage at  http://ccinterfaith.org or  
the Facebook event page at https://www.facebook.com/
events/2289850441057208/ . 

Sunday, November 18th, 3:00 pm 
Krannert Center- Foellinger Great Hall 

http://ccinterfaith.org
https://www.facebook.com/events/2289850441057208/
https://www.facebook.com/events/2289850441057208/


20% Off 

All In-stock Menorahs 

But we are ALWAYS open by 
APPOINTMENT.  
     Email:  nataliefr@comcast.net  
     Natalie Frankenberg (390-4168) 
     Jessica Kopolow (417-8699)  
     Pam Olson (384-4335).  
Cash or checks are always welcome. 
Credit cards accepted for charges 
over $25. We now accept Visa, 
MasterCard, American Express and 
Discover using SQUARE.  
 

REGULAR HOURS OF OPERATION 

Sundays  9:00 am–1:00 pm 

(during Religious School) 

Wednesdays  4:00 pm–6:00 pm 

(during Hebrew School) 

Sinai Temple Gift Shop 
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Isaac Fisher, November 10th 

The first Chanukah candle is  

Sunday, December 2nd! 

 

SUNDAYS, NOVEMBER 4th AND 11th 

9:00 AMð2:00 PM 

DAVIS CHAPEL 

 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 7th 

4:00ð6:00 PM 

DAVIS CHAPEL 

 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 18 

In the Gift Shop during Family Education 


